SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY
SCHOOL

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE
Headfeacher: Mr M. Elsen — BEd {Hons} - NPQH Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

SCPN: Geography
6 October 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our Geography learning this term, the children have been exploring different geographical features
in the local environment. To support this, we will be taking the children on a local walk around Leigh Park to
spot and discuss the features they have been learning about in class.

The walks will take place on:

o Wednesday 8th October 2025
« Thursday 9th October 2025

Please ensure your child comes to school with a coat and sensible footwear, as we will be walking outdoors
and the weather can be unpredictable.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
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